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Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic
Number:       #4-03-2015   Date:      4/09/15
Subject:  Perch Base Annual Picnic
 
Saturday, May 9 will be the Perch Base Annual
Picnic at the White Tanks Regional Park. This year,
we’ll have a special treat. The entire event will be
catered and fully prepared by an outside expert firm.
 
Your charge? NONE (but donations are always
welcome.)
 
Just pay the $6 per car load to get into the park. But
we need your reservation NOW. Don’t wait!
 
Get your name on our list at this Saturday’s
Meeting.
 
Other Arizona Bases: Drop Dead for a
Head Count is May 1
 
 

mailto:chuckster41@cox.net
mailto:chuckster41@cox.net


Chuck Emmett
Base Commander

Perch Base -- Phoenix, AZ
United States Submariners

commander@perch-base.org
(602) 448-3873
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